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On 12 May 2018 the board had a meeting where the following new members have been 

admitted -  

1 Chris Van Vuuren 

2 Margaret Kalis 

3 Iwan Kruger 

 

We had one resignation, for personal reasons, from the Society during May 2018. 

Our total number of members now stand at 90 members. 

 

On 3 May 2018 the society had another successful function with judges, including DJP 

Ledwaba which went well.  

 

Our society is also holding its annual training session on 19 May 2018 where various 

topics of  the law will be addressed. Members are urged to attend these meetings as it is a 

forum to see and meet our fellow colleagues. 

 

The administration of our society is sound and the administration thereof is going well. 

Many members have made payments of outstanding amounts due to the society - thank 

you. 

 

Winter is here - stay worm and safe! 

 

Yours Faithfully 

J Brenkman 
JACQUES BRENKMAN 
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